
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
6th February 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As promised, we are writing to update you about the Headteacher Recruitment process carried out over the over the 
last few days. 
 
We received a wide field of applications for the post, from which the Headteacher Recruitment Panel were able to 
shortlist three very strong candidates to take through to the interview process.  The interviews were held on Tuesday 
4 February and entailed a full day of rigorous challenges to ensure that the best candidate for the school was selected.   
 
We are pleased to announce that after a thorough and robust process, which included input from different groups of 
stakeholders, the Recruitment Panel unanimously voted to appoint Mrs Mace as the permanent Headteacher of 
Hamsey Green Primary School. 
 
We would like to congratulate Mrs Mace for her impressive performance throughout the selection process, despite 
having to talk to the Ofsted Lead Inspector throughout the day in preparation for the two-day Inspection of the school 
this week. We know you will join us in congratulating Mrs Mace on her appointment and wishing her every success.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
 
Rebecca Plaskitt           Corinne Fernandes 
 

CEO Tandridge Learning Trust Chair of Governors  
Hamsey Green Primary School 

 
 
 
 
 


